
 From: Tanya Peterson 
 Sent: Wednesday, 20 Jul 2016 03:10 p.m. 
 To: Cecelia O'Dell 
 Subject: Re: HRC response to complaint 
Dear Cecelia O'Dell, on behalf of Dame Susan Devoy, 
Thank you for your response, dated on the 18/7/2016. The e-mail 
that you are responding to, which you state that I sent. Could I please have a copy, as we can 
not find the correspondence in our data base. I sent an e-mail on the 7/6/2016, which needs to 
be addressed. The e-mail, dated 21/9/2015 that you are replying to, is not the e-mail that was 
sent to you, dated on the 7/6/2016 for Dame Susan Devoy, to address this issue personally. 
This complaint involves thousand's of 
New Zealand Returned Servicemen. 
I am attaching again the complaint, which has taken over a Month for a response that's 
dated 7/6/2016. This has not been addressed. Please redress this grievance. Could you please 
explain why this is Confidential as we find this not a problem. 
The documentation is discoverable. 
Yours sincerely 
Tanya Peterson 
From: Cecelia O'Dell <ceceliao@hrc.co.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 18 July 2016 1:43:40 p.m. 
To: 'soldiersclaim@hotmail.com' 
Subject: HRC response to complaint 
Dear Tanya 
I refer you to my letter attached in response to your complaint to our office. 
Kind regards 


